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- From Our Customers
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I really like to let you know about this special "coincidence™:
Just recently we founded our "Whisky Club Thuernen" here
in our small village in Switzerland on Tuesday, 22-2-22, and
during this foundation meeting I - as the newly elected
president of the Whisky Club - offered to all members a dram
of a bottle of exactly your first general release Lindores Abbey
MCDXCIV, and all members have been excited about this
wonderful taste and flavour of your single malt. So, not
knowing that you would receive this incredible, highly
appreciated international award some weeks later, we have
already pre—celebrated your success in our foundation meeting!

_ Again my sincere congmtulations to this fcmmstic SUCCess,
best regnrds, Martin Sckul;{

Lindores Abbey Preservation Society Member | Chairman of the
Whisky Club Thiirnen Swit{er[and



